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If this mine is to go through, it must be as a Class 1 Air permit. Arizonans already suffer from the
smallest particles which are yet the most adverse to human health. Please don't let this private
company externalize their costs, any more than a manufacturer could dump garbage on BLM land
without cost rather than paying their garbage bill. It's only fair. Also ensure independence
monitoring to see if they actually meet the 99% control claimed.


